
 

    

    

Water Primary School 
Happiness, Health & Opportunity 
 

Burnley Road East 
Water, Rossendale 
BB4 9PX 
Tel:  01706 216 414 
Fax:  01706 218 637 
Email:  head@water.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Website – www.water.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher:  Mr C Willan 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I hope you all enjoyed a wonderful weekend of rest and smiles. Thank you for all your support and 
encouragement over the last week. I must apologise for all the changes which are currently taking place. 
All our risk assessments are dynamic and must be reviewed and evaluated. We are trying to find the 
best solutions for all. Thank you for your patience. 
 
Please can I ask that you do not send your child, or any of their siblings to school if they have any 
coronavirus symptoms. You must get a test and the whole family must self-isolate until the result 
arrives. If the test is positive, the person who has the virus must self-isolate for 10 days, everyone else in 
the house for 14 days. You must inform school of your result so contacts can be traced. 
 
Further information including risk assessments, support, advice and resources can be found on our 
webpage here 
https://www.water.lancs.sch.uk/page/?title=Coronavirus+Advice+and+Information&pid=235 
 
As you all know parking around school can be difficult, it is however made so much easier by having the 
use of the pub car park. Unfortunately we may no longer have this due to a number of parents blocking 
the entrance to the pub and double parking in the spaces. Deliveries to the pub are proving to be a huge 
problem when this type of parking occurs. Please be considerate with your parking and make sure your 
car is parked in the space appropriately. If this continues the pub will have no option but to place a chain 
across the entrance and allow no parking. 
 
Finally, can I ask that all parents book After School Club / Breakfast Club places with Mrs Willetts, 
unfortunately we have had a number of children just turn up at both clubs. We need to have a booking 
system in order to complete vital risk assessments. In future, no booking will mean no place. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr Willan 
Headteacher 
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